
Christmas Fair

Thank you to everyone who supported and 
donated to our Christmas Fair, special thanks 
go to our amazing volunteers without whom 
running the Fair would not have been possible. 
We have raised £1500 during Christmas which 
we consider an all round success.

Christmas Fair Winners

Best Decorated Jolly Jam Jars:
Infant - Valentino Year 2; Junior - Harry Year 3
Most Hand Made Christmas Crackers: 
Amber Year 4
Find Santa: Jacob Year 1
Bake Off Winners:
Amelia Rose Year 3 and Hassatou Year 4
Bid For Hampers - Highest Bids:
Maddison Year 1, Polly Year 2 and Julian Year 1
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PTA Contact

We would love to hear from you with 
comments/suggestions for events and 
fundraising.  Our contact details are below:
Email: contactstvpta@gmail.com
Telephone:07722001225

Dates for the Diary

Wednesday 5th Feb
PTA meeting, everyone welcome. (Please note 
that minutes from the last meeting can be 
found on the school website).

Week commencing 27th Jan
Sponsored Ski/Jump

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED – please note that 
we will soon be advertising for Easter Week 
volunteers, as always running of any PTA 
events is not possible without volunteers.

A big thank you

The school and the PTA would like to give 
huge thanks to Mr and Mrs Perucki (parents 
of one of the Reception students) who 
donated £250 towards Christmas books 
which meant that all of the school children 
were gifted with a book this Christmas. 

Termly Draw Winner

Last term number 11 was drawn, thank you 
to the parents for donating the winning 
money to the PTA.

Reminders

Please remember that you can donate any 
unwanted gifts to the PTA. We will be 
collecting new/nearly new teddies as 
donations for gift bags at our Easter Week. 

Please start collecting your 50p for longest 
class trail taking place after Easter break.

And don’t forget to practice for St Vincent’s 
got talent - Auditions after Easter!
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